
April 14, 1997 
Mr. M. L. Marchi A 1 

Manager - Nuclear Business Group 
Wisconsin Public Service Corporation 
P ,*.Box 19002 
Gretn Bay, WI 54307-9002 

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF PROPOSED AMENDMENT 135, REVISED HEATUP AND COOLDOWN LIMIT 
CURVES - KEWAUNEE NUCLEAR POWER PLANT (TAC NO. M92171) 

Dear Mr. Marchi: 

By letter dated April 28, 1995, you submitted Proposed Amendment (PA) 135 to 
the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant Technical Specifications to revise the heatup 
and cooldown limit curves. Subsequent to receiving your submittal, the 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff issued Generic Letter (GL) 92-01, 
Revision 1, Supplement 1, "Reactor Vessel Structural Integrity," dated May 19, 
1995. In your August 21, 1995, response to this GL, you stated that the 
pressure-temperature limit curves submitted as PA 135 would be revised, as 
necessary, following completion of the related industry activities described 
in your response.  

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the staff has discontinued 
its review of PA 135 pending completion of the industry efforts related to GL 
92-01, Revision 1, Supplement 1, as described in your August 21, 1995, letter.  
When these industry efforts are complete, you should incorporate any 
applicable changes into your analysis and resubmit proposed heatup and 
cooldown limit curves for staff review and approval. This closes TAC No.  
M92171.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by: 

Richard J. Laufer, Project Manager 
Project Directorate 111-3 
Division of Reactor Projects III/IV 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-305 
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Mr..M. L. Marchi 
Wisconsin Public Service Corporation Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 

cc: 

Foley & Lardner 
Attention: Mr. Bradley D. Jackson 
One South Pinckney Street 
P. 0. Box 1497 
Madison, Wisconsin 53701-1497 

Chairman 
Town of Carlton 
Route I 
Kewaunee, Wisconsin 54216 

Mr. Harold Reckelberg, Chairman 
Kewaunee County Board 
Kewaunee County Courthouse 
Kewaunee, Wisconsin 54216 

Chairman 
Wisconsin Public Service Commission 
610 N. Whitney Way 
Madison, Wisconsin 53705-2729 

Attorney General 
114 East, State Capitol 
Madison, Wisconsin 53702 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Resident Inspectors Office 
Route #1, Box 999 
Kewaunee, Wisconsin 54216 

Regional Administrator - Region III 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
801 Warrenville Road 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4531 

Mr. Robert S. Cullen 
Chief Engineer 
Wisconsin Public Service Commission 
610 N. Whitney Way 
Madison, Wisconsin 53705-2829
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